GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN
Wednesday, September 25, 2019

HOT LUNCH: Macaroni and Cheese
Hot Dog
BIRTHDAYS: No birthdays today

1. This Friday, September 27™ will be our first TGIF Fun Night. We will have an inflatable
obstacle course in the gym, cage ball, foosball, pin pong, board games in the library.
Remember this is for Gurrie students only and you can only purchase your ticket in the
cafeteria from today to Friday this week.

2. Attention Students: We have many items in the office that need to find their owner. If
you have misplaced a water bottle, sweatshirt, pencil case or any other school related
item. Please come to the office and check if it’s here.

3. Attention all those interested in trying out for cheerleading this year! We will have an
informational meeting this Monday September 30th until 4pm in Mrs. Halper’s room
113. You will get the tryout packet and waivers necessary to tryout. You must attend
this meeting or see Coach Halper if you cannot attend.

4. The girls cross country team ran yesterday in the Midseason Showdown, a race against
all LT feeder schools. In a race of over 150 girls, Gurrie placed an incredible 8 runners in
the top 14. It was a dominant team effort led by 8th grade stud Roz Piagnarelli’s 1st
place overall finish with a ridiculous time of 11:48 for the two-mile course. Anna Bylsma
ran the best race of her career with a 3rd place finish in 11:57. Gurrie’s scoring was
rounded out with Reese Metz in 5th, Caroline Fuller in 9th, Sarah Crowe 10th, Molly
Eskra 11th, Jordyn Hoffenberg in 13th and Kate Carolan in 14th. It was an incredible
team effort leading up to the IESA Sectional Championships on October 12th. Keep
working hard and be ready to race again tomorrow at Spring Rock Park!






